Mr. Macc Kiberlein

Marketing Director

Rector Marketing services Pvt. Ltd.

Dear Macc,

I am writing this letter to congratulate you on your retirement of the position of Marketing Director from Rector Marketing services Pvt. Ltd on April 22, 2010. I am so happy that you have completed your tenure with honour and grace. I am sure; your journey with this organization has been full of peace and respect.

We both have started our career with this company together in the same department. I will be getting off within a few months. We have learnt many things together and seen lot of ups and downs as best pals. But I am glad that now onwards, you will enjoy life with your family. So what are your future plans?

You will be surely missed by me. Office will not be complete without you. Please stay in touch with me at 6678 334 5622 or ritarodrix@rector.com

Wishing you wonderful life ahead.

Yours Sincerely,

Rita Rodrix

Rector Marketing services Pvt. Ltd.
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